
ATTENTION 
CHANGE TO WORK-STUDY PAYROLL 

 
 

The date in which paychecks are issued to work-study students has changed.  
Work-study students will still receive a monthly paycheck, for the prior 

month’s work, but the date you will receive your paycheck is as follows: 
 

  July 25th     January 23rd  
  August 22nd    February 20th  

  September 19th    March 20th  
  October 17th   April 17th  

  November 28th    May 15th  
  December 26th    June 26th  

 
Paychecks will be mailed monthly per the dates listed above to your home 

address listed in the system or you may choose to have them directly 

deposited into your bank account by completing the direct deposit form.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Federal Work Study 

Program, please contact the Student Service Center. 
 
 
 
 


